"Where Scrviag God Is Aa Adveature”
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10/11/2005

From: Rev. Luis Acosta
Pines Baptist Church

Re: Letter of reference for Robert S. Lewis

To whom it may concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Robert for his architectural services. From
the planning phase through final construction, Robert was essential in permitting
and construction administration. With diligence during permitting, expediency
with product approvals, and timely answers to construction field questions Robert
was a key figure in getting our project off the ground and completed.

| am available for reference if you would like a first hand account. Should
you need to contact me, please call me at 954-435-8484 or via email at
lacosta@pinesbaptistchurch.org.
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